
Geurie Public School 
NEWSLETTER

 

A note from Mrs.
Darcy Mime- O- Rama- Incursion

Asha the prac student
arrives 

Monday 26 February 2024

Dates to
Remember:

Notices:

 Wow! We are already half way
through the term and having a
great time.

Thank you to all who have met
with us to compose your child’s
Personalised Learning Plan
(PLP)!

Monday 4 March 2024

Lunch Orders are available from
the Geurie General Store on
Thursdays and Fridays- see
details below

  TERM 1  

WEEK4
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Friday 23 February 2024

Toastie Wednesday- see
directions below

School Assembly

Tuesday 2 April 2024
Time: TBA 

Ride Safe to School
Friday 22 March 2024
Time: TBA

Science and Engineering
Challenge (stage 3 only)
Wednesday 6 March 2024

School Assembly
Friday 12 April 2024
Time: 2.30pm Geurie Public School-
The Old Library- Parents welcome

Soccer Gala Day (whole
school)
Monday 25 March 2024
Time: 10.00am- Tom Culkin Oval 

Rugby 7's Gala Day (stage
2 and 3 only)

Friday 8 March 2024
Time: 2.30pm Geurie Public School-
The Old Library- Parents welcome
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CONG
RATSCONG
RATS

WE ARE PROUD OF
YOU!

Thank you to all of our students for your
participation! Thank you to our parents/ carers

for your all round support. Well done to our
ribbon recipients and well done to Mason 
who was awarded Senior Boys Champion. 

The day was a great success! 

Small Schools Swimming Carnival

Mason and Buster will be representing Geurie Public
School at the Dubbo District PSSA Swimming Carnival

Good Luck!



Thank you Cass
(Xavier’s Mum),

for making
Toastie

Wednesday
such a success!
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PLPPlease make sure to
pack your school hat- if
you don’t have one
please know that we
have an order in the
pipeline and until it
arrives please pack a full
brim hat to wear in the
meantime.

Personalised Learning
Plan- 
If you haven’t already,
could you please
contact  the school or
text Mrs Darcy with a
suitable time to meet
and compose your
student’s PLP. 

HATS PLP
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LUNCH ORDERS
Thursdays and Fridays 

Please read below the rules that allow the school to offer lunch orders.

SCHOOL RULES
Any foods containing nuts are not allowed to be purchased due to
allergies.
Parents are responsible for ordering and payingfor their purchases
Not allowed: soft drinks, caffeinated drinks, lollies, packet chips, 

      ice blocks
We must comply with the Healthy School Canteens policy

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/whole-school-
approach/healthy-canteens

GEURIE GENERAL STORE RULES
Orders must be placed and paid for by 9am on the day of ordering.
Phone orders will not be accepted.

Staff 

Mrs Darcy 
Teaching Principal: Year 3 - 6

Miss Haycock 
Classroom Teacher: Kindergarten

Miss Pittman
Classroom Teacher: Year 1 - 2

Payge
Student Learning & Support Officer

Nicky
School Administrative Manager

Bradley
General Assistant

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/whole-school-approach/healthy-canteens
https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/whole-school-approach/healthy-canteens


Recently, we had the great pleasure of hosting Moorambilla Voices
for a music workshop as part of their 2024 Skills Development Tour.
Moorambilla Voices is a nationally-awarded program that seeks to

give regional students an opportunity to sing, dance and create
incredible performances and tours across Australia. 

Over February and March, Moorambilla will deliver workshops
across regional NSW to over 3,200 children in Years 3-12, from

Goodooga to Molong, Wilcannia to Wee Waa and everywhere in
between. During the recent workshop, our students engaged with

Artistic Director Michelle Leonard OAM, learning about music
through fun, collaborative and creative activities. Some students

will be invited to join Moorambilla for their August and September
Residency Camps in Baradine where they will create works which
connect to their community and the landscape with world-class
musicians, performers, composers, choreographers and visual

artists. If your child is invited, they will receive their letter of offer
in April. For more information about Moorambilla Voices, visit

moorambillavoices.com
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Michelle, Meg and
Susan of

Moorambilla
Voices
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